Centerville School

NEWSLETTER

November 30, 2018

HOLIDAY BAZAAR - Tomorrow is the day! The 7™ Annual Holiday Craft Bazaar at | .
Centerville School opens at 10:00 AM and will run through 4:00. Come shop for marvelous ey
craft items, stocking stuffers, home décor, baked goodies and much, much.more. Check out St ).

the wonderful donated items on the raffle table, $1 tickets. Lunch will be available so bring L"
a friend and enjoy this festive day!

HELP NEEDED - PTC (Parent, Teacher, Community) Boosters offer wonderful concessions at
our home basketball games. This service is much appreciated, both for our families, and for
visiting teams, as all are away from home during dinnertime. We have two nights in
December when help is needed in the kitchen; the 6™ and 10" One shift of 2 volunteers is
needed during the girls’ game, and one shift during the boys’ game. You can sign up by
calling 541.980-1044 or may respond on the Centerville PTC Facebook page. Thank you for
taking time to volunteer and continue making Centerville the greatest!

SLEIGHBELLS AND GAME NIGHT - Santa is coming to Centerville next week! Join him ‘(:_l
outside on the school lawn for pictures, donuts and hot chocolate from 5:15-6:00 PM. e
Following Santa’s departure, Centerville School ASB is sponsoring a Family Game Night in the 8
gym from 6:00-7:00. Bring a canned food item for admission to some great fun, playing and ¥
enjoying refreshments with family and friends!

FOOD DRIVE -Centerville School ASB is sponsoring a Canned Food drive as a community
service project and asks for your help. During December 3-19, bring in canned goods and
boxes of non-perishable food to be donated to our local food bank in Goldendale. Bringing in
cans and boxes of food will also contribute to a classroom contest; the room with the most
items will win a prize at the end of December. Thank you for helping with this ASB
project, as we help our local families during the holiday season. |

against the Bickleton Pirates. First up were the girls, what a battle that was! The girls
fought to the end and came away with a loss of 19 to 21. The boys were up next. They
came out strong and defeated the Pirates 41 to 14. Our basketball teams travel to Lyle on
Monday and will play Klickitat at home on Thursday, December 6. Cheer for the TIGERS!

BASKETBALL - Last night was the kick off to the basketball season with a home game %

NOTICE - When inclement weather or an event causes school to be cancelled or start
late, announcements will be made on our direct link www.flashalert.net/id/centerville and
on these various media sources: radio stations KLCK 1400-AM and Y102.3-FM, KACI 103.9-FM
and 1300-AM, local television stations KATU, KOIN, KGW, KPTV.

fofes 2 kokodog fiotokob




